
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 

We are launching our ‘Rainbow Reading Rewards’ scheme for 2023/24,  

starting on Wednesday 27th September 2023. 

This scheme promotes reading and highlights the importance of reading 

at home to improve learning.  Here’s how it works: 

• Each time your child reads at home, we need you to sign their      

Reading Record. Reading at home can be a book, comic, menu, 

sign, recipe, shopping list....the list is endless!  (Please write who they 

have read to and the date) 

• We will collect in your child’s Reading Record each week and record 

how many times they have read - a maximum of twice per day will 

be counted by us  

• Your child will receive a special mention in All Stars assembly and the 

newsletter, a certificate and a bookmark for every 25 reads at home  

• When your child has collected all colours of the rainbow, they will         

receive their special GOLD certificate and prize from the pot of gold 

at the end of the rainbow!  

The children will hear about Rainbow Rewards in a special assembly and 

will be excited to read to you at home! 

Listening to your child read at home is the best gift you can give to your 

child to support them with their education. 

YOU MAKE A BIG DIFFERENCE! 


